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Passage of this bill is critical for the health and well-being of all the people and
businesses in our state.
Even now, the City of Portland is considering spending millions of dollars to
fluoridate the public water as a means of helping children who don't have dental
care. This would be a stop-gap effort at best when what is really needed is access to
medical and dental care for all. It is long past time to quit throwing money at things
that are not the solution to the problem.
Our people need medical and dental care and our state needs these healthy people
to work and help make it prosperous.
There is no down-side to passing this bill, except for the hugely profitable insurance
industry who play no role whatsoever in providing and delivering health care to the
people. They are nothing but a drain of our resources. We need health care, not fat-
cat insurance execs!
We need passage of HB2922!
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